
 

DATES FOR THE 

DIARY 
Please check the school diary on 

the App and website.  
 

MONDAY 29th APRIL - 2nd MAY 
Form 6 - Bikeability 

 

TUESDAY 30th APRIL 
Parent’s  Paediatric First Aid Session 

Main Hall 1.00-3.00pm 
Spaces Still Available 

 

WEDNESDAY 1st MAY 
Form 5 - Secondary School Transition 

Information Meeting 2.45pm 
Form 5 - 11+ Mock Examination  -

Week Commencing 29th April 

 
FRIDAY 3rd MAY 

Form 1 Cake Sale 
 

MONDAY 6th MAY 
Bank Holiday 

 

TUESDAY 7th MAY 
Class Photographs 

 
THURSDAY 9th MAY 

F1 & F2 school trip to Fingringhoe 

 
SATURDAY 11th MAY 

Open Day 
 

MONDAY 13th—17th May 
Form 6 PGL Trip 

 

WEDNESDAY 15th MAY 
Form 2 Class Assembly 9.00am 

 
MONDAY 20th MAY 

Grandparents’ Day 
 

FRIDAY 24th MAY 

KS2 Swimming Gala 

            Summer  Term 2019             Weekly Newsletter       26th April 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the Summer Term at Maldon Court. Thank you for sending 
your children into school looking so smart in their summer uniform; they are all 

superb ambassadors for our school.  
On Tuesday, we held our first celebration assembly of the term where the new 

badges were presented. Our new Form Captains are as follows: 

Congratulations to all of these children and I have no doubt that they will excel 

in their role. 

Our House Captains are:  
 

Deputy House Captains are:  
 

 

 
Congratulations to Elizabeth Bodal Hansen and Thomas Griffin who are our 

Sports Captains for the Summer Term. 
Finally, both myself and Mrs Clark have spent the last three days with our Form 

5 children on their residential trip at Fellowship Afloat in Tollesbury. We have 
had a fantastic few days with the children.  

Reception Sophia Nguyen Form 3 Elliott Symons 

Form 1 Reuben Crozier Form 4 Miguel Kitasoboka 

Form 2  Max Mason Form 5 Sophie Clark 

Australia Millie 

Craddock 

Canada Giselle 

Henderson 

New 

Zealand 

Katherine 

Ewers 

Australia Harry Scott Canada Hudson 

Williams 

New 

Zealand 

Louisa Rainger 
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FORM 1 - This week, Form 1 had their first experience of using a calculator in their maths lesson. The children had 

great fun working out large addition, subtraction and multiplication questions. Well done Form 1.        Miss Broadbridge 

FELLOWSHIP AFLOAT -  Form 5 have been having an amazing time at Fellowship Afloat. They are staying aboard a 

converted Light Vessel in Tollesbury on their residential trip. They have been enjoying kayaking, climbing, sailing, 
powerboating, team building and many other activities. Please visit the school website for more details and photos.  



Day Main Dessert 

Mon Pasta Bolognese served 
with sweet corn and 

salad 

Flapjacks or fruit 

Tues Sausage roll, pomme 
noisettes, beans and 

salad 

St Peter’s mud pie 
or fruit 

Weds Roast pork served with 
roast potatoes, seasonal 

vegetables, Yorkshire 
pudding, apple sauce and 

gravy 

Fresh fruit salad or 
yoghurt 

Thurs Chicken and bacon 
pasta bake served with 

garlic bread and salad 

Strawberry 
mousse or fruit 

Fri Birds Eye fish fingers, 
herbed potatoes, peas 

and salad 

Arctic roll or fruit 

Have a lovely weekend  

Mrs E Mason  
Headteacher 

FOMCS  
 

We have a few more Blue Band Adventure Island tickets 
available for sale in the School office 

 
UPCOMING CAKE SALES 

 

Form 1 on Friday 3rd May 
Reception on Friday 17th May 

Pre-Reception and Nursery on Friday 5th July 
 

As always the Pre-Loved uniform will be on sale at each of 

the cake sales 
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ROAD CLOSURES DENGIE RESIDENTS - We are aware of the road closures on Mundon Road  and Fambridge 

Road effective from Monday. We understand the impact this will have on those parents driving in from the Dengie area. 
If the children do arrive late, in these circumstances they will not be marked as late on the register. The school bus as a 

licenced Passenger Carrying Vehicle will not be delayed by the roadworks.  

NURSERY - Nursery have had a lovely first week back, enjoying the Topic – Stories and Puppets. We have a new 

Puppet Theatre and the children have loved the shows we have been putting on for them. We have also had great fun 

in the outside area, making good use of the sand tray and outside equipment. Next week, this topic continues, we 

would love it if, for optional homework you could make a simple puppet with your child to bring in for us to make 

some stories up with them.              Mrs Kim Callaghan 

SCHOOL UNIFORM UPDATE - Girls summer boater hats will be in the Schoolwear Plus shop on Monday 29th 

April. The red legionnaires caps will be delivered to school by the end of next week so you are able to purchase these 
directly from the school office. Schoolwear Plus staff will be available at the school on transition day (8th July) for 

children going from Pre-Reception to Reception. This will help parents in select the correct sizes and save time in the 
shop. 

PAEDIACTRIC FIRST AID TRAINING - Paediatric first aid training for parents will be on Tuesday 30th April in 

the main school hall from 1.00-3.00pm. We still have spaces for any parent who wishes to attend. The cost is £2. Please 
contact the school office to register.  


